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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:   Thomas Chittenden, President, Faculty Senate 

From:   Leslie Parise, Dean, College of Agriculture and Life Sciences 

Date:   October 22, 2020 

RE:   September 2020 Graduate Correction 

 

 

The College of Agriculture and Life Sciences wishes to add the following student to the September 

2020 graduation list. 

 

The student experienced a delay in getting her final credits transferred to UVM and is a part of the 3 

+ 2 Program at Vermont Law School. 

 

Student: 

 

Bridget Anne Nostro Huntington, NY 

 

 

I move that the Faculty Senate recommend this candidate to the Board of Trustees. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Leslie Parise 

Dean, College of Agriculture and Life Sciences 


